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Comments: I appreciate that the USFS has added 3 new alternatives for guiding the future of the MGVC, a

destination of great importance to the local community and to commercial tourism interests. MGVC should be an

example of activity and development responsive to climate change. For this reason I support the following:

I want to see a healthy tourist economy, and there are changes that can be made to accommodate additional

tourists. A properly sited Welcome Center, more bathrooms, better parking, with priority given to electric vehicle

and electric buses and their charging stations, improvements to Steep Creek and the existing Nugget Falls Trail,

shifting in three years to electric buses or shuttles, and improved trails are reasonable changes where

development has largely already occurred. On the west side of the lake, new cabins, some parking and trail

improvements are also welcome. But under no circumstances should there be commercial boats on the lake or

remote sites to see the retreating glacier.

 

 


